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Media Alert

Charlotte Bobcats to Host a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

The Charlotte Bobcats invite the media to an exclusive pre-ceremony event with the recipients of our
charity program.

Who: Recipients of our charity program, "Home Runs for Homes," and the Charlotte Bobcats
team will attend the pre-ceremony exclusive event and the ribbon-cutting ceremony.

What: The recipients of the charity program and the Charlotte Bobcats team will celebrate the
new housing development with the community through a ribbon-cutting ceremony in
which the recipients and the team will be cutting the ribbon. After the ribbon is cut, we
will show images and videos of the new housing development. There will also be a
celebration after the ribbon cutting and the unveiling of the housing development,
including performances from local artists, food from local restaurants, and fun events for
children and adults throughout the neighborhood.

When: Saturday, March 24, 2023
4-4:30 p.m. (media interviews)
4:30-7:30 p.m. (public event)

Where: Truist Field in Uptown Charlotte, 324 S Mint St., Charlotte, NC

Background: The Charlotte Bobcats are a baseball team committed to ending homelessness in their
community. They have created homes for 150 families in the Charlotte area since the
"Home Runs for Homes" charity program started. Homelessness is a major issue in the
Charlotte area, and the Charlotte Bobcats are pitching in to help the community.

RSVP by Tuesday, March 21, 2023, at 7 p.m.
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